
PROVINCIAL REPORT OF NOVA HISPANIA 

BY QUAESTOR PRO PRAETORE CN. CORNELIUS LENTULUS 

 

 

1. Number of current Nova Roman citizens in your provinces:  

 

14 

 

2. Web addresses of the main internet forum of the province, and all additional provincial 

forums that are public: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/cultusdeorum.cr 

 

2.1. Monthly average number of messages in the main provincial forum:  

 

6 

  

2. 2. Average number of Nova Roman citizens posting per month:  

 

2 

 

2.3. Total number of members (citizens and peregrini combined) in the provincial forum:  

 

290 

 

3. Number of those real life gatherings in the reported period in which at least 5 citizens of the 

province participated:  

 

   0 

 

4. Reenactment groups that officially cooperate with the province (friend, allied, or fully Nova 

Roman legions; allied or fully Nova Roman gladiatorial groups). Other type of partnerships 

should be listed here, as well: 

 

0 

 

5. Names of all candidates for the governorship: 

 

  Cn. Cornelius Lentulus 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/cultusdeorum.cr


COMMENTARII CN. CORNELI LENTULI QUAESTORIS PRO PRAETORE 

 

Cn. Cornelius Lentulus quaestor pro praetore Novae Hispaniae Sex. Lucilio et A. Tulliae 

consulibus et senatui Rei Publicae Novae Romanae s. p. d.  

 

Si valetis et res publica valet, nos et Nova Hispania valemus. 

 

Most esteemed consuls and patres conscripti, similarly to Provincia Brasilia, the situation of Nova 

Roma in Provincia Nova Hispania is very difficult. As quaestor pro praetore of Nova Hispania, I 

succeeded to establish a good collaboration and unofficial partnership with the “Cultus Deorum de 

Costa Rica” otherwise known as “Tribus Opalina”, a Roman religion group led by M’. Lucretius 

Braulio, our citizen. We are currently in negotiations about how to proceed to develop Provincia 

Nova Hispania, basing it on the Cultus Deorum de Costa Rica project. He needs to learn a lot about 

the working mechanisms of Nova Roma, and his community is very small, so our situation is not 

easy. Previously I have been working our praetorian senator M. Iulius Camillus, a provincial 

citizen, but he was called away from public service in Nova Roma, and we could not continue our 

plans.  

 

What all this means for our province in Nova Hispania is that we have to continue our collaboration 

with “Cultus Deorum de Costa Rica”. We have already held joint rituals and ceremonies, and we 

plan to continue this. However, I still need to find more ways to have our presence established in 

the region. Unfortunately, I could not locate any Roman reenactment groups or any other type of 

Roman societies in the countries of this province, which makes my work very difficult, but not 

impossible. I am not yet giving up on Provincia Nova Hispania, however, if there is no progress in 

the next period, either, I will recommend to abandon the province administratively, and to 

encourage locals in the future to build at least a core community before the area could be made a 

province in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Cn. Cornelius Lentulus 
QUAESTOR PRO PRAETORE 

PROVINCIA NOVA HISPANIA 

 

 

 

 
 


